



May 23, 2022



Summer of Wonder CampSummer of Wonder Camp
June 6 - August 5June 6 - August 5

Full-Day &
Half-Day
options

available

fun weekly
themes such as:

Mud week, Weird
Science, Summer
on the Trails +

more

Register online @ Waldorfak.org/Register online @ Waldorfak.org/
summer-camp-2022summer-camp-2022

2022

Baird C. - 5/10
Mordechai M. - 5/11
Ms. Michele - 5/11

Nili R. - 5/12
Layla C. - 5/13

Aurora A. - 5/29
Blake R - 5/31




Campus News & updates

Thank you to all the
parents and

volunteers who biked
"Bird to Gird" with our
students or brought
students back to the

school after their
adventures!



Campus News & updates

Welcome!
Brandin Hamilton will be joining our AWS
family as the 22/23 Grade 2 teacher!  Mr.
Hamilton has over 20 years experience

working with children in many capacities.  
He has been a teacher, a coach and an

athletic and summer camp director. We are
so grateful he will be joining us.

Ashley Gose will be leading our upcoming
Kindergarten class. She has been in our Waldorf
Early Childhood community for over 5 years and
brings love, experience, and compassion for all

her students and families.

Do you have construction experience or just
want to help us construct our playground? 

 Please contact Tre-C at 907-333-9062



Campus News & updates

Baxter
Bog

Signs are
Up!

AWS students have
provided interpretive

signs about Baxter Bog
since 2009.  Funded by
the Anchorage Parks

Foundation.

We made the
mushrooms of the
bog newly this year

from Botany books.  



Grade 2/3

2/3 opened the second week of May with five days of festivals. The
children enjoyed traveling all around the world and exploring several

spring festivals. We visited Japan's Hamamatsu Kite Festival and
Children's Day (where we got to build our own kites), Mexico's Cino de

Mayo (where we got to eat some truly delicious tacos and learn the
Mexican Hat Dance), the Islamic festival of Eid al Fitr (where we got to
eat dates and try Henna), Thailand's Songkran Water Festival (a fun-
filled day with water rockets and a water fight), and ending the week

with the International Day of Families (where we got to enjoy a
wonderful potluck with family members)



Grade 6

Class six students was knighted last Sunday.  The students have worked
hard to complete ten hours of community service as well as their own

heralds.  They were knighted before their community and promise to uphold
vows that they themselves have written.  We then headed to Manitoba Cabin

for an amazing adventure together!  The students cooked for each other,
took turns serving and cleaning up for each other and just enjoyed the
beautiful surroundings of the Moose Pass area.  I am so proud of their
efforts together and I hope you have enjoyed seeing them leave their

surroundings better off than they were!



with warmth, Shannon Herda


